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From: Michael Kaiser
To: Rush, Kim; 
Subject: FW: JED Solid Waste Facility Lateral Expansion
Date: Monday, March 11, 2013 2:06:56 PM
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I guess Erica was producing the e-mail below as I was forwarding on the previous.
 
Mike Kaiser
 
WSI
A Progressive Waste Solutions Company
C: (904) 673-0446
F: (407) 831-3226
1099 Miller Drive
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701
mkaiser@wasteservicesinc.com
 


 


From: Goshleski, Erica [mailto:Erica.Goshleski@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 1:55 PM 
To: Michael Kaiser 
Subject: JED Solid Waste Facility Lateral Expansion
 
Hello Mike,
 
I am writing to let you know that all of the mitigation requirements required by 
DEP for the JED Solid Waste Facility Lateral Expansion Project (Permit File # 49-
199752-006) have been satisfied.  Our Department required the following 
information in Specific Condition #9 of the permit:
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9.  Mitigation to offset the 31.16 acres of wetland impacts included the purchase 
of 13 credits from East Central Florida Mitigation Bank, 31 credits from Mary A 
Mitigation Bank, and 9.2 credits from TM-Econ Mitigation Bank.  Within 90 days of 
the issuance of this permit, the permittee shall provide the Department with 
documentation that 13 credits have been deducted from the credit ledger East 
Central Florida Mitigation Bank SJRWMD permit number 4-117-20945-1, that 31 
credits have been deducted from the credit ledger Mary A Mitigation Bank 
SJRWMD permit number 4-009-15931-6, and that 9.2 credits have been deducted 
from the credit ledger TM-Econ Mitigation Bank SJRWMD permit number 4-095-
84310-3.


All of the mitigation credits reserved for this project have been withdrawn from 
the mitigation bank credit ledgers.  Therefore, Specific Condition #9 of the permit 
has been met.  If you have any questions regarding this please let me know.  
Thanks.
 
Erica
 
Erica Goshleski
Environmental Specialist 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Central District
3319 Maguire Blvd. Suite 232
Orlando, FL  32803-3767
Phone: 407-897-2951
Erica.Goshleski@dep.state.fl.us
 
If you have received an authorization from the ERP program, please click on the 
survey link (below) to provide us valuable feedback about your experience:


 
Additional web resources:
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http://floridadep.erp-permit-customer-survey.sgizmo.com/s3/

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/secretary/portal/default.htm

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/water/wetlands/erphelp/index.htm

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/central/Home/SLERP/Final_Version.pdf





 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.  
Electronic communications regarding state business are public records available upon 
request.  Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  
 
 
 
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information transmitted in this email is 
intended for the addressee and may contain confidential information of 
Waste Services Inc. or its affiliated corporations. Any unauthorized review, 
distribution or use or the taking of any action in reliance on the 
information contained in this email or any attachments is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete or 
destroy it, all attachments and any copies, and notify the sender.
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